
Groundbreaking program to be launched to help 
equip those supporting individuals with autism
November 18, 9:30 a.m.

What:

Where:

To Attend:

The Ohio Center for Autism and Low Incidence (OCALI), in partnership with the Ohio Department of Developmental 
Disabilities (DODD) and Ohio Department of Education, will launch a first-of-its-kind program to help families and 
providers develop a range of skills and techniques to guide their work and support of individuals on the autism 
spectrum. 

The program will be FREE TO ALL OHIOANS and exported across the globe to impact the lives of millions. 

Interviews will be available with OCALI and DODD leaders, as well as parents and service providers who will benefit 
from the new program.

Greater Columbus Convention Center at OCALICON 
OCALICON is a conference offering high-quality sessions and networking opportunities focused on meeting the 
needs of individuals with autism spectrum disorders and low-incidence disabilities. In 2014, OCALICON drew 
1,500+ educators, intervention specialists, administrators, SLPs, psychologists, policy-makers, parents/family 
members, self-advocates, special education directors, and many others from 40+ states, Canada, and the United 
Kingdom.

Please RSVP to Angela Krile at angela@krilecommunications.com, cell 740-974-3948 by 9 a.m. November 18 to 
ensure you have access to the event.
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